
 

Headteacher Mr. N. Edensor 
 Tel. No: 0113 2716978 

Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org 
 www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk 

Part of the Leodis Schools Alliance 

Beeston Primary School 
Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN 

 

“Promoting a love of learning” 

 
Friday 19th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This term Year 6 have been studying World War 2 and learning about evacuation, rationing and what life was like 
for those living during WW2.  
 
As an end of term activity in the final week of term, Year 6 will be watching the film version of our class novel, 
‘The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas’. This film is classified as a 12A. If you DO NOT wish for your child to watch this film, 
please contact the school office and alternative activities will be arranged for your child on that afternoon. If we do not 
hear from you, we will assume that you are happy for them to watch the film as planned.  
 
We will also be making mini-model Anderson Bomb Shelters for our DT project, so will be using lots of cardboard boxes, 
foil and kitchen roll holders. If you have any spare at home, please send them in with your child before the 29th March 
so we can quarantine them in school as required.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Year 6 Team (Miss Taylor, Mr Walker, Miss Pinder) 
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